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Friday 6th June 2025 
 
Year 6 Reward Trip – Cleethorpes - Wednesday 9th July 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you are aware, the Year 6 pupils have been working extremely hard leading up to and during the SATs 
tests.  We feel they have worked brilliantly as a team, co-operated with their peers and staff throughout 
this year, so a day to celebrate this is in order! The year 6 pupils will further develop positive relationships 
on this trip and be proud of themselves and all they have achieved. We have organised an outing to 
Cleethorpes as a reward. We will be going to the Bowling Alley, The Taphouse for lunch and then on to 
the beach for fun and games.  
 
We have booked the trip for Wednesday 9th July. The children will be leaving school at 9.15am and will 
be returning to school by 3.00pm. 
 
Due to the nature of the trip, school uniform would not be appropriate, therefore the children may wear 
sensible clothing.  If it is a hot day, sun cream and hats would be advisable and if the weather is unpleasant, 
please ensure your child has a jacket with them. Please do not allow your child to bring a mobile phone.  
As lunch will be provided at Taphouse please cancel any lunches ordered with Wellspring Catering. Pupils 
may wish to bring a small amount of money for snacks at the Bowling Alley and may bring 
bucket/spade/games for the beach.  
  
In order to finance the visit, we would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £20.00.  This can be 
made in full or in instalments.  If the provision of a voluntary contribution is a cause for concern, then 
please get in touch and you can discuss the matter in confidence with the school office manager. 
 
Please note if the school receives insufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. 
 
We thank you for your continued support and we are looking forward to a wonderful trip! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs C Smith  
 
 


